
 

Thursday 20th January 2022 

Year 1 Visit to We The Curious 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our topic for Term 3 and 4 is ‘We are adventurers’.  As part of this topic, we are going to be visiting We The 

Curious.  The visit will take place on Wednesday 2nd March. We intend to leave school at 9:00am.  We will be 

arriving back at school at approximately 3:00pm so pick up time will be as normal. 

 Cost per item Cost for whole group Totals 

Transport £6.62 £225 £225 

We The Curious  
entrance for children  

£5.75 £195.50 £195.50 

Workshop and planetarian 
cost 

£5.45 £185.30 £185.30 

Entrance for extra adults 
required. 

n/a n/a n/a 

Cost of treat  n/a n/a n/a 

Other – please state 
________________ 

n/a n/a n/a 

 Total £605.80 

Less donation of £0 

Grand total £605.80 

 

In line with our charging and remissions policy we are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £17.82 to 

pay for their child. No pupil will be prevented from taking part because parents cannot make a contribution, 

however if insufficient funds are collected we will have no choice but to cancel the trip. 

When making charges for trips the charge will be based on actual costs, divided by the total number of pupils 

taking part. There will be no levy on those who can pay to support those who can’t or don’t pay. Payment must be 

made by Wednesday 16th February. 

As all key stage 1 children are entitled to free school meals, school is obliged to provide a packed lunch should you 

require it. Closer to the date of the trip we will contact you to confirm whether you would like your child’s 

packed lunch to be provided by school.  

Please see Parent Pay to make payment and give your permission. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Miss McAvoy and Miss Ryan  

 


